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If the City is favorable, I will recommend the_adobtion of the plan
to the State Highway Commission. Since the need is so great, I hope
that hoth bodies approve the plan, .

Very truly yours,

R, H..Baldock *
R. H. Baldock
State Highway Engineer

The mattér of two hours’ parking on the South side of Fifth between Center
and Washington was bréught up and upon motion the City Menager instructéd to have the
necessary resolution prepared for presentation at the next regular meeting.

There being no further business the meet.ing adjourned -
Sucee Bl

City Recorder

Oregon Clty, Oregon, August 27, 1952
SPECIAL MFETING

The City Cormission met in specisal session: on‘b'bﬁe above date in the office of . |
the City Manager at the City Hall at 7:30 o'¢lock P. M,

Roll cell showed the following présen‘t.:

Albert Roaske, Mayor

Richard W. Long, Commissioner
Alden E, Miller, City Attorney
Robert A, Finlayson, City Manager

The purpose of the meeting was to open bids recelved for the construction of
the Sewage Treatment Plant and the construction of the Canemah Lift Station. The bida,
in each case, were opened and read ‘aloud end after some discussion it was moved and
i seconded that the bids be referred to the Consulting Engineer for checking and
recomendation as to the lowest and best bid received.

There be:l.ng no further business the meeting ad journed,

Ala_ ﬁm
City Recorder

N Oregon City, Oregon, September i3, 2952

 BEGULAR JERTT

The reguler meeting of the Gity Gommisaion was held on the above date in the
—off:.ce 0f” the .City Manager at the City Hall at 8: 00 ofclock p. m,

-+ As there was not a quorum pyrent the meeting adjourned to convene September 10,
1952, at 8:00 o'clock P. M,
@W
City Recorder

Oregon City, Oregon, -September ki, 1952
SPECIAL MEETING

-The City Commission met in special session on the above date in the office of
the City Manager at the City Hall at 1:00 o'clock P. M.

Roll call showed the following present:

~ Albert Roake, Mayor
George Helger, Copmissioner -
Alden Miller, City Attorney
Robert A. Finlayson, City Manager

The Jpurpose of t.he meeting was to consider the bids filed with the City
Recorder and’ opened August 27, 1952 for the construction of the Sewage Treatment Plant

Division B and the Canemah Lift Station and Force Main Division D of the sewage project.
Bids reviewed were as follows:




